Chuck Emmett

From: Perch Base Communications [perch-base@cox.net]

Sent: Sunday, March 11, 2012 10:45 AM

Subject: Flash Traffic #3-2_2012 - ANNUAL PERCH BASE PICNIC
Importance: High

Perch Base USSVI
Fe asﬂ 7"“‘!50 - 3/11/2012 #3-2 2012

PERCH BASE PICNIC

The Annual Perch Base Picnic is Saturday, April 14 at the White Tanks
Regional Park in the western suburbs of Phoenix and all Arizona
SubVets are invited. But, we need to know how many to expect so we'll
have plenty of food.

(IT'S FREE, BUT DONATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED!)

If you plan on attending:
1. Click THIS LINK to open an e-mail
2. Enter the number of people attending
3. Send the e-mail

That's all we need, but we need it soon — no later than Sunday, March
18.

SEE YOU AT THE PICNIC!!

Chuck Emmett

Communications Officer
Perch Base, U.S. Submariners,



Phoenix, AZ
communications@perch-base.org




